
 

 

Play safe, stay safe 

Should your club/venue reopen, they will need to introduce a number of safety measures to 
ensure players can maintain social distancing. Below are some guidelines that you must follow 
in order to play to keep you and fellow players safe: 

 



Returning to squash 

When you take your first steps back towards playing, it might not be squash as you knew it and we 
have to adapt to new ways of playing that meet social distancing rules. Remember, many 
clubs/venues may choose to be cautious - it’s their responsibility to minimise the risk to you, their 
members, staff, volunteers and the wider community. 
 

So, what can we play? 

As with all sports, squash clubs/venues are only allowed to reopen so long as activities can be 
modified in such a way that social distancing can be maintained throughout. We recommend 
'Sides' as it's a modified/adapted version of the game which allows players to meet social 
distancing measures, with each player remaining in their own half of the court at all times. 

 



 

Let’s work together 

We need to work together to keep squash safe and our clubs and venues open. It's important that 
we all follow the latest guidance to reduce the risk of COVID-19. We encourage all players to 
familiarise themselves with the signs and symptoms of COVID-19.  
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance

